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John, 
Coluccio will be starting to do their electrical line relocation north of Royal Brougham within the next couple of 
weeks.  We need to discuss the likelihood, and timing of construction for, a bored tunnel alternative.  Such an 
option would place the tunnel portal in direct conflict with our new, soon to be installed duct banks.  I will come up 
with some possible courses of action, and associated consequences, for discussion on Monday when we can find 
some time to sit down. 
  
Matt. 


